
 

 
 
 

 

Dear DigiKey: 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 
regarding our product offering. After careful evaluation, we have decided to discontinue 
the production and sale of our C7144X & C7244X Hard Wire Cutters. 

This decision was not made lightly, and we understand that the C7244X & C7144X have 
been a part of your online assortment. However, due to slow sales and demand, we 
believe that this step is necessary to ensure that we continue to deliver innovative and 
high-quality products that meet the evolving needs of our customers.  

Key details regarding the discontinuation: 

Final Order & Shipment Date: We have depleted our inventory and will not open 
additional production orders, effective December 19, 2023. 

Support and Warranty: We will honor warranties for the C7144X & C7244X for a period of 
12 months from the final shipment date.  

 
Replacement Options: We understand the importance of finding suitable alternatives 
and our C7245X and C7145X Hard Wire Cutters can effectively meet the needs of your 
customers.  

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support and loyalty to our brand. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this discontinuation may cause. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance exploring alternative 
solutions, please don't hesitate to contact our customer service team at 
sales@excelta.com or 805-686-4686. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 

Sincerely 

Jason Dalseme – Director of Business Development  


